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Dear Parents  
Namaskar! 
 
 
Remembering where and why you fell and learning the lessons well is a good starting point to 
start all over again with a broaden insight and a renewed fortitude and wit to dare again for 
victory! — Ernest Agyemang Yeboah 
 
 
To foster effective communication and progress, you are requested to attend the Parent Teacher 
Meeting scheduled for grades III-VIII on August 26th, 2023. This endeavor is to apprise and orient 
the parents about the performance of the students in PA1. 
If your ward is accompanying for the PTM then it is must for him/her to be in complete school 
uniform. 
 
Timings for the same will be from 9:30 am to 11:30 am. 
Individual slots will be soon shared by class teachers soon. 
 
 Warm Regards 
 Neha Singh 
 Headmistress   
 Sparsh Global School 
 
 
 


